Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at the Sushi restaurant.
Mostly everyone rode to the meeting today.
We welcomed three new members today - Welcome Wayne, Paul and Steve!

OLD BUSINESS:

March 5 — Munroe Swap meet

March 8 — L.O.H. dinner at Mr. Greek’s in Coquitlam on Brunette was well-attended
and again great food :
March 15 — About 80 Ladies came out to the Ladies Tech Night. Learned how to
change oil, check brakes, etc. and of course, shopping

March 18 — John came in first at our annual Billiards tournament, Terry second and
Warren came in third.

March 25 — At the Road Captain’s meeting they finalized dates and destinations for
the rides in 2006.

March 25 — We sent in a picture of the Vancouver H.O.G. Group for the H.0O.G.
Magazine ‘Tales from the Road’ and at the Ladies of Harley (L.O.H.) meeting we
wrote up a column to go with our picture. Check out the magazine for the article
coming soon!

March 25 & 26 — Custom Motorcycle Show at the Tradex in Abbotsford — put on by
BCCOM

April 1 — Demo Days and Barbeque was cancelled due to the weather.

April 2 — Season opener ride — not many came out, but for the ones that did, had a
great ride due to the nice warm weather.

NEW BUSINESS:

Terry Rea received an email from Lou DeVuono the founder and organizer of the
Rocky’s Ride for Diabetes. The ride will start on July 1**riding from Victoria to
Nanaimo for lunch and returning to Victoria. The ride then travels to the mainland
for July 2™, Starting at the Sea to Sky Motorsports they will hold registration from
9:00 a.m. — 10:00 a.m. before riding to Trev Deeley’s where he hopes to meet some
members of the Vancouver H.0.G. before continuing up to Whistler.

There will not be a ride to Penticton June 23 — 25 for the Hot Rod Car Show but Len
will be leading a ride the same weekend to Osoyoos to the Desert Beach Cruise-in
Car show. If interested please contact Sherri at Trev Deeley’s and she will forward
the message to Len.
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